
From: Christian   
Sent: June 22, 2025 9:00 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: RE: Support for More Building in Hamilton 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

My name is Jeff Hewatt, and I work as a Window Manufacturer in Hamilton. I’ve been in the 
trades for 50+ years, and I know how important it is to have steady work. When there are 
new housing projects, people like me can count on a job. When there’s no new 
construction projects, it’s hard to stay working and support our families. 
 
I’m asking you to support more development in Hamilton. Building more homes means 
more work for local trades. It helps us stay here, raise our families, and train the next 
generation. We just want a fair shot to keep working close to home. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Hewatt 
JeldWen Windows  
Hamilton, ON 
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